
The Local Cycling and Walking Infrastructure Plan (LCWIP) for St Albans District is 
being drawn up by Hertfordshire County Council (HCC) in partnership with St Albans 
City and District Council.  The LCWIP aims to make walking and cycling the natural 
choice for shorter journeys or part of longer journeys. A technical study identified key 
cycling and walking routes in the District where the potential demand is greatest and 
where changes will most benefit residents.  A number of improvements were put 
forward and costed for 72 priority routes.  Details can be found on the HCC website. 

Residents, businesses and community groups were asked to give their views on 
these proposals.  The St Albans Local Cycling and Walking Infrastructure Plan 
consultation closed 20/03/2023. 
 
The responses to the consultation are being considered and a proposed first iteration 
of the LCWIP is due to be considered for adoption by Councillors in St Albans City 
and District Council and Hertfordshire County Council in autumn 2023.  As a living 
document the LCWIP will continue to be updated periodically over time. 
 

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/about-the-council/consultations/transport-and-highways/lcwips-2022/st-albans-local-cycling-and-walking-infrastructure-plan.aspx

